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Comments: I am writing in regards to the Region 5 Post-Disturbance Hazardous Tree Project. I believe there

needs to be

an EIS, not just an EA for such a huge project as this. There is much Critical Habitat in this area, affecting many

species of wildlife, in particular the Northern Spotted Owl. I am concerned about the North Zone, in particular,

though my comment is also for all the zones. Please focus your efforts in this on high use roads and prepare an

EIS before proceeding with this project. Thank you.


